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• Employees who have access to SOAHOLD may still see health holds listed. 
However, these holds will no longer prevent registration nor will they display a 
hold message in STAR.  

• The long-term goal is to remove all health holds from SOAHOLD. The System 
Banner team is generating reports to assist campus staff in cleaning up existing 
health records. Upon completion, the System Banner team will assist with batch 
removal of holds. We have a projected completion date of December 31, 2022 
for this part of the process. 

 

To assist faculty and staff working with students on their registration process, the STAR 
team has developed a way to view a student’s health requirement status. To view this, 
enter a student’s ID number and once their STAR GPS Registration tab is visible, look 
for the health icon within the Spring 2023 registration block. When you click on the icon, 
a version of the following message will be displayed: 
 

 
 
If the employee has GOAMEDI access and they click on More, a version of the following 
message will be displayed, depending on the specific requirements for that student:  
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